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	Date: January 19, 2022 (Wednesday)
	Time: 12:10 – 1:42 PM
	Location: Dean’s Conference Room


	Members Present/Absent:

	Title/Representative
Name
Present

Absent
Reasons 
1. Chair
Kind Kanto
2. IC
Genevy Samuel
3. SSC
Memo Yesiki
4. Administration
Ben Akkin
5. SSC
Kestery Reitaun
6. Administration
Marie Pitiol
7. CRE
Mike Abbe
8. MITC
Atkin Buliche
9. SBA President
Tyla Mori



	Agenda/Major Topics of Discussion:

	I. Call to order
II. Roll Call/Attendance
III. New Business/ Agenda
1. Student needs in order to be successful this semester.
2. Employee’s duties and responsibilities to support and ensure student learning.

3. Accreditation visit 2023
IV. Report and update from Campus Dean
V. Unfinished Business
I. Snack-bar updates
VI. Miscellaneous 


	Discussion on Agenda/Major topics of Discussion

	I-II. The meeting was called to order by Chairman of the Chuuk Campus Management Council, Dean Kind Kanto at 12:10 pm. Since this was not an official Management Council meeting, the reciting of the College’s Mission Statement was skipped to welcoming and thanking everyone for attending the non-official meeting of the semester.
III. New Business

· Campus Dean discussed the need to make follow-ups and monitor the progress of students’ performance in their courses in order for them to not only pass their courses but to actually learn and be successful. Faculty need reach out to the students, meet with them, and know their progress. Have faculty ensure and educate what school site to be used for their appropriate courses. IC is given the task to follow-up with instructors on the students’ progress. Challenges voiced by IC regarding students not being responsible with checking their emails, schoology and canvas as well as to have a meet with instructors regarding this issue. Campus Dean asked SSC on what possible options could be done to help with IC’s issue with students’ lack of direction. SSC suggested a prepared recorded video to be played in the Multi-Task room on how to maneuver either schoology or canvas depending on the instructors preferred learning system. Another suggestion was made by SSC to sponsor training for how to use Canvas and have the tutors assist students in the multi-task room with the recorded video.
· Regarding the Accreditation visit in the year 2023, Campus Dean appointed Ben Akkin and his team, as well as everyone present to note down and identify what needs repairing and changes all around the campus grounds. During the next MC meeting, members should entertain what their findings are around their area/division
IV. Report and updates

· IC brought up another issue regarding the cleanliness and management of the campus grounds. Teamwork is a must with all staff. Ben Akkin brought to attention of power usage for the offices and classroom buildings. Security has master keys to buildings and rounds should be made at the end of the day to ensure all AC is off when no other person is present in the room. Classrooms scheduled to be used in the morning should be opened and ready by the security on duty.
V. Old/unfinished business

· Snack-bar updates: The topic of the rice was brought to attention by Campus Dean and was agreed by the members to allow the employees to credit the supply of rice, to set a limit for crediting of said item and allow crediting only up to that pay period and not beyond. The amount of credit must first be settled before any additional crediting can be made by any and all individuals. Snack-bar (Tandy & Marie) must also be updated on the rice supply so as not to run out. In regards to the snack-bar committee, it was also brought to attention by Campus Dean to have another member be added to/with Tandy and Marie and should be selected from the faculty. Another issue brought to attention was in regards to the amount of food/goods bought for the snack-bar that later becomes wasted. A figure must be made and an average amount has to be set so as not to have food/goods wasted at the end of the day. A date was set for the snack-bar to be cleaned out because it is infested with bugs/termites.
VI. Miscellaneous

· It was brought to attention that IT should do a follow-up with main office on the computers (Desktops) and printers for Chuuk Campus that was discussed in previous meetings.

· Follow-up on ceiling fans in the buildings that need to be changed.
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